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General Secretariat (SG) 

Ref: HLPF 2021 

Geneva, 21 February 2022 

His Excellency 

Mr. Collen Vixen Kelapile 

President of ECOSOC 

Contact: Ms Béatrice Pluchon 

Telephone: +41 22 730 6266

Telefax: +41 22 730 6627

E-mail: gbs@itu.int

Subject: ITU Council input to the 2022 session of the United Nations High-level Political Forum 

on Sustainable Development (HLPF)  

Sir, 

I wish to thank you for your letter dated 15 December 2021 inviting the ITU Council to offer substantive 

inputs to the 2022 High-Level Political Forum for Sustainable Development.  

I am pleased to send you herewith attached, ITU Council’s input to the HLPF 2022 as approved by the 

Council Working Group on the World Summit on the Information Society and SDGs, which facilitates 

inputs from membership on the ITU implementation of relevant World Summit on the Information Society 

(WSIS)  outcomes and the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development. 

Accept, Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration, 

 (signed) 

Elsayed Elsayed Azzouz 

Chairman of ITU Council  
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